
Dartmouth  Police  Department
investigating  “shots  fired”
at the Mall
“On  Friday,  April  29,  2022  at  approximately  10:30  p.m.,
Dartmouth Police responded to the parking lot of the Dartmouth
Mall, near Aldi, regarding shots fired.

Upon  arrival,  officers  learned  that  two  (2)  groups  of
individuals had exchanged gunfire, and then fled the area.

During  the  subsequent  investigation,  detectives  recovered
numerous shell casings, as well as bullet fragments lodged in
a parked vehicle. This vehicle was later determined not to be
associated with any of the shooters.

No one was injured, and all of the involved parties still
remain at large.

This investigation is ongoing, and anyone with information
about the incident is encouraged to contact Dartmouth Police
Department Detective Kyle COSTA at (508) 910-1755.

In addition, you can also submit an anonymous tip by clicking
on the following link:
https://www.dartmouthpd.org/resources/tip411-submit-a-tip/”  -
Dartmouth Police Department.
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